
 

 

Date: 27th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are aware, we are taking part in the ‘Blue Peter Climate Heroes’ 

campaign as a school to raise awareness about climate change and 

other environmental issues.  

Across the last 2 weeks, every child has taken part in activities created 

by their class teacher. Class teachers will send in this evidence to Blue 

Peter in order for them to send the children their Blue Peter badge. 

However, Blue Peter require each child’s first and last name to be sent 

in before they send the badges to us.  

Therefore, please could you complete the form below stating your child’s 

first and last name alongside your signature if you are happy for your 

child’s first and last name to be sent in to Blue Peter. Unfortunately, if 

you are not happy for this, your child will not be able to get their badge.  

Please could you return the form below by Tuesday 8th June.  

…………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Child’s First and Last name ………………………………………… 

 

I am happy for my child’s name to be sent in to Blue Peter in order to 

receive a Blue Peter badge.  

 

Parent name ………………………………………… 

 

Signature ………………………………………..  


